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Parent SurveyParent Survey

We have sent a link to a parent survey via Arbor.We have sent a link to a parent survey via Arbor.
Please complete this survey before 1st July.Please complete this survey before 1st July.  

We appreciate your time, Thank you.We appreciate your time, Thank you.  

“Treat everyone with politeness and kindness, not because they’re nice,
but because you are.” – Roy T. Bennett

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been another busy week at NHP.

Firstly, I want to say a huge thank you to all the parents and families who came and supported the Year 6
enterprise afternoon after school on Friday; it was lovely to see our community joining together to support
our children!  The children astounded us with their creativity and drive to raise money for their end of term
disco and their fun afternoon.  You were all so generous, we managed to raise just over £1000! Thank you
all so much! 

Year 5 had a talk from the school nurse about the changes in their body and how to remain hygienic.  The
children engaged well with the session and asked lots of relevant questions.  

On Thursday, we had Horizons come in and talk to some of our year 6 parents about how to support their
child with transition into secondary school.  We hope they found this useful. 

This afternoon, all our children got to meet and spend an hour with their new teacher in their new
classroom.  The buzz of excitement around the school was lovely to hear.  Classes were settled and
enjoyed time with their new teacher.  Please refer to the letter that was sent out today about staffing for
next year.  

As we go into the weekend, our thoughts are with our Caribbean community whose families have
experienced devastation due to Hurricane Beryl.  

We wish you all a peaceful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Ms Indresano and the NHP Team!

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Year
Four

Reception have been practising being in role
as a character by hot seating as Baby Bear

from our topic story, Whatever Next! 

In Year 3 we designed and made torches for a
Norwegian boy, Kasper,  who wants to see on the
long dark winter nights.  This week we tested the
torches by putting an electrical circuit inside the
torch and using a switch to make it light up.  We

think Kasper will love them. 

This week year 2 have been discussing all about recycling
of materials for our science topic. We have been looking
at the materials that can be recycled and what happens

to them after they are recycled. 
We have also looked at landfills and how bad they are for

the environment. Because of this we created some
projects on Keynote to promote recycling and explained

why it is better for the environment. 

This week, year 4 continued to work on their art pieces
inspired by Georgia O'keefee, using water colours and oil

pastels! 

This week year one have an exciting work
shop where they used recycled material and

made a fish model

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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A T T E N D A N C E  
S T A R  O F  T H E

W E E K

S A F E G U A R D I N G

Thank you to everyone who visited the Year 6 Young
Enterprise stalls last Friday. The children worked really
hard to make their stalls a success! They raised a grand

total of £1105 with a £965 profit! 
Huge congratulations Year 6, this will help to fund the

disco, as well as an end of year treat for the year group! 

Are you aware of snus and nicotine pouches
Snus is a kind of oral tobacco containing nicotine. It looks like a small teabag and is

taken by placing it between the gums and upper lips. You can't buy snus legally in the
UK.Children might have been made aware of snus recently, as some players in men's

football have admitted to using snus. Tobacco-free nicotine pouches (usually taken in the
same way) have also gained attention in the media. 

Use of these products can lead to 
• Difficulty concentrating

• Mood swings, frustration, anxiety and paranoia

This week in Year 5 we have been making
Keynote presentations about volcanoes and

earthquakes. The children researched the causes
of earthquakes and how they occur and the shift

of tectonic plates. 

We are delighted to inform you that
we have been awarded the Gold
Award in Sport for the second

consecutive year. This remarkable
achievement is a testament to our

dedication and hard work.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Happy Birthday to Mia, Parker, Kayleigh, Elise, Kobi & Oscar! 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

PE Day - Year 3
Forest Sch -Nursery AM
Choir Club 
Athletics  

PE Day - Reception
PE Day - Year 4

PE Day - Year 1
PE Day - Year 5
Swim - Oak
Forest School - Catkin
Tag Rugby 
Forest School Club

PE Day - Year 2 
PE Day - Year 6
Swim - Cedar
Swim - Elder
Forest School - Saplings

Forest Sch -Nursery PM
PE Day - Reception

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

8th
Y6 Arts Week 
Choir singing at
residential home 
Y3/4/5 Music recital 

9th

10th
Children’s University
Graduation 

Boat trip - Year 1 

11th
12th
Summer Fete
Tomorrow 

15th 16th
Y6 Production 2pm

17th
Y6 Production 5pm 18th

19th
Y2 Tower of
London
Y6 Leavers Disco -
5-6.30pm

22nd
10.30am & 2.30pm
Nursery Graduation

23rd
24th - Last Day 
Leavers Assembly
9am and 10.30am

Summer Holiday Back 5th Sept

Coming up...
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WEEKLY EVENTS   
(Clubs finish at

4.05pm) 

A huge well done to one of our Reception children who
did the Race for Life, for her Nan last weekend. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

